
MRS Title 28-A, §2520. LIQUOR SERVICE EDUCATION

Generated 
01.07.2025 §2520. Liquor service education |  1

§2520.  Liquor service education
The bureau shall provide educational services regarding retail liquor sales as follows.  [PL 1997, 

c. 373, §170 (AMD).]
1.  Seminars.  The bureau shall, from time to time, conduct seminars throughout the State to 

provide retailers and their employees with information on changes in the laws governing retail sales of 
liquor.
[PL 1997, c. 373, §170 (AMD).]

2.  Informational signs.  The bureau shall develop informational signs which may be located in 
retail establishments.  These signs must outline requirements of state law regarding proper identification 
for retail sales and other information to enhance compliance with state liquor laws.
[PL 1997, c. 373, §170 (AMD).]

3.  Legal pamphlet.  The bureau shall prepare a pamphlet summarizing state laws governing retail 
liquor sales.  The bureau shall make single copies of this pamphlet available to retailers.
[PL 1997, c. 373, §170 (AMD).]

4.  Legislative review. 
[PL 1991, c. 837, Pt. A, §60 (RP).]
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